
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref: HHU/KHU/Y10PEve 
 
Date: 1st December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 10 Parents Evening 
 
You may be aware that the Year 10 Parents Evening was due to be held at the end of the term, however we would like 
to confirm that we have postponed this event until the start of the new term, due to busy end of the year. It will now 
take place on the evening of Thursday 12th January 2023. 
 
In order to book appointments, please visit https://huxlow.schoolcloud.co.uk from Thursday 15th December at 8am 

to Thursday 12th January at 3pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the teachers 

directly.  

A guide to setting up the appointments can be found here. To login you will need your child’s first name, surname, 

and date of birth. The information you use to log in must match the information you have shared with Huxlow Academy 

and is on our school system.  

Other Parents Evenings so far during this academic year have had an excellent attendance and we are hoping that the 
Year 10 Parents Evening will be equally as successful and we look forward to seeing you all on the 12th January 2023. 
 
In the meantime if you have any questions, please direct these to your child’s subject teacher or form tutor in the first 
instance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Helene Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher 
  

https://huxlow.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Parents-Evening-Parent-Guide-Nov-2022.pdf

